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SUBJECT: Western Section of Skyline Parkway Closed

BY: Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator at 730-4312

Western Section of Skyline Parkway Closed

The City of Duluth announced today the closing of a western section of Skyline Parkway for
the next two weeks. The section of road to be closed is located at point 0.7 miles east of the
intersection of Skyline Parkway and Highway 2.

The reason for the road closure is to repair a stream culvert.

Motorists should be advised to take an alternate route.
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